
From: D Offen or G Nyhan   
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 3:13 PM 
To: chrisclarkmv@gmail.com; wcranstonmv@gmail.com; hankdempseymv@gmail.com; 
mv.epc.jose@gmail.com; preeti.hehmeyer@gmail.com; alex.nunez@pm.me; jyin.mvepc@gmail.com 
Cc: epc@mountainview.gov 
Subject: 5/18/22 Study session on the Housing Element 
 

Dear Planning Commission member, 

As long-time homeowners, we continue to be very concerned about the jobs-housing imbalance in our 
city. As a general policy for the Housing Element, we urge you to support a City goal of not worsening 
the jobs/housing imbalance. Please do not support new development projects which create more new 
jobs than new housing, with a priority given to affordable housing. New high-tech jobs also require 
supportive lower-paying jobs, and those workers also need places to live.  

Thank you for your consideration of our views, 

Dave Offen & Gail Nyhan 

 

 


